
By:  Roger Gough, Leader of the Council  
 
  Zena Cooke, Corporate Director - Finance 
 
To:  Scrutiny Committee, 24 November 2021 
 
Subject: Covid-19 Financial Monitoring 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summary: In response to a request from the Chairman and Spokespeople of the 
Scrutiny Committee this report gives details of the Covid-19 grants KCC 
has received to date and monitoring of expenditure from the grants.   

 

Recommendation: 

 The Scrutiny Committee is asked to note the report.   

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Contact Details  
 
 Report Author(s)  

-  Dave Shipton (Head of Finance Policy, Planning and Strategy)  
- 03000 419418  
- dave.shipton@kent.gov.uk   

 
Relevant Corporate Director:  

- Zena Cooke  
- 03000 416854  
- zena.cooke@kent.gov.uk   
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